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Agenda item #2: 

K-2526-26 Purchase of 

Griffin Soccer Park

Agenda item #1: 

Master Plan Area –

unrelated to purchase of 

Griffin Soccer Park







Norman Forward Fund
From FYE 2020 through FYE 2025, $500,000 from the $2.4 million 

allocation has been paid to ODMHSAS for the Griffin Park lease.

The Griffin Park Remodel project is substantially complete with 

~$250,000 leftover.

The Norman Forward Fund has a projected fund balance of $9.8 

million currently.



Norman Forward Plan- Remaining Projects

Project Neighborhood 

Parks

New 

Neighborhood 

Parks

New Trail 

Development

Canadian 

River Park

Traffic 

Improvements

Current 

Estimate

$6.5 Million $2 Million $4.8 Million $2 Million $2.7 Million

Appropriated 

to Date

$4,029,023 $1,640,000 $429,459 $0 $1,122,500

Remaining $2,470,977 $360,000 $4,370,541 $2,000,000 $1,577,500

Total Estimated Remaining: $10,779,018



Griffin Soccer Park Purchase - All Funding Sources 

Norman Forward Fund: 

$2.4 million from Griffin Park Lease allocation ($500,000 

already paid)

$220,000 from Griffin Park Remodel allocation

Capital Fund:

$686,811 transferred from delayed or completed projects

Total: $3,306,811



Questions/Discussion


